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The American Public Health Association supports CMS’s proposal to clarify and 

codify additional payment policies and methods to improve uptake of services and 

improve health outcomes. 

b.



further clinical scenarios that meet the criteria laid out in CMS’ proposed 

“medically necessary” dental coverage authority.  

Oral health is an integral part of overall health. The American Public Health Association appreciates 

the opportunity to provide comments about these proposed rules. If finalized, the proposed rules will 

make a considerable difference for our nation’s older adults and people with disabilities who are 

struggling to afford and access the oral health care they need to stay healthy. We are grateful to 

Administrative officials, the scores of advocates, and Members of Congress, who have worked for 

years to get us to this point. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Georges C. Benjamin, MD 




